
Representative Barker: 
 
As a small business owner in Oregon, I am asking you to vote NO on these two House Bills. The passing 
of these bill would most definitely cause me to reduce my workforce and would likely put me out of 
business. I moved here from California 1.5 years ago to start my business due to the high cost of 
business ownership there – PLEASE do not make Oregon the next California!  
 
Very Sincerely, 
 
 
Donna Kangieser 
President 
971-678-3747 - cell 
971-233-8969 -office 
16025 McLoughlin Blvd. 
Milwaukie, OR 97267 
donna@milwaukiefloors.com 
https://www.facebook.com/milwaukiefloorsandmore/ 
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